Box 471 Cooper Station
New York, New York 10003

April 11, 1967
Dear Comrades,

At the April 9 NEC meeting, it was decided to hold a
special brief meeting for NCers and organizers at 873 Broadway
immediately following the rally on April 15. The purpose of
the meeting is to discuss the Howie Petrick defense case.

Due to bus and train schedules it may not be possible for
all NCers and organizers to attend this meeting. However, it
was felt that at least one NCer or the organizer from each
local should make an effort to be present.

Please let the NO know if it will be impossible for
anyone from your local to attend.

Comradely, _
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Mary—llice Waters
National Secretary



